
 
Louth Division  

Bike Safe Initiative 

 
 

It is envisaged in the coming months that the 

Louth Division Bike Safe Initiative will be launched by 

Sergeant Nigel O’Neill, Ardee Garda Station 

 

 

 

 
Would all interested parties who would like to partake in 

this course please contact me at louthbikesafe@gmail.com 

Including your Name and Contact Details 

 

We look forward to facilitating as many persons as possible 

in this initiative which we hope will improve motorcycle 

riders’ awareness, skills and road craft 


